
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we are approaching the Easter holidays, I would like to thank you all for 
your help and support over the last term. It has been a busy term in school, 
with lots of events and curriculum enrichment activities taking place. World 
Book Day, Science Week and visiting artists to name a few.  
On behalf of the staff team I would like to wish you all a very Happy Easter 
holiday and I look forward to seeing you when school re-opens on Monday 
25th April. 

Best wishes  

 
 
 

Principal  

 

that your child is in school during these 
dates. If you are unable to attend any of the 
meetings please speak to the class they will 

 
 

Newsletter No.27   

Chocolate Bingo  
We had a great time at Chocolate Bingo, lots of fun and we managed to 
raise just over £200. Thank you to all who helped to support this event.  
 
Sports News  
We have had an active half term with a range of sporting events, well done 
to our KS2 tennis team who came second in their event and to our KS2            
athletics team who also came second. Both teams will qualify for the Black 
Country School Games in the Summer Term.  
 
Easter Celebration  
Pupils in Key Stage Two will be leading the Easter Celebration in school   
tomorrow. If your child is reading on stage, is a dancer or is in the choir you 
are more than welcome to attend.  
 
Easter Bonnet Parade  
The children in the EYFS looked fabulous in their Easter Bonnets, thank you 
to all the parents who attended. Well done to our Reception class who 
made us all smile with their cheerful singing.   
 
Easter Activities 
I have attached information for Easter holiday activities at Tipton Library,                                
Wolverhampton Art Gallery and holiday activities in Sandwell with Go Play.  



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week  

There is a class reward prize for the class with the 
highest attendance throughout the term.  

 

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

YN  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

94% 93% 93% 

93% 93% 97% 95% 

YN  Oliver Murphy 

YR Thomas Scott 

Y1 Braydon Shelley 

Y2 Jokubas Bijevicius 

Y3 Luca Partridge 

Y4 Mia Brampton 

Y5 Olivia Tuckey 

Y6 Sienna Dudfield 

Principal Awards  

98%

Times Tables Rock  
Star of the Week  

Spelling Shed                   
Star of the Week  

Emily Bain Divine Karunwi 

Top Times Tables 
Class  

Top Spellings Class  

Year 3 Year 2 

7th April Nursery Easter Bonnet Parade 

8th April Easter Celebration 
School closes for the Easter holiday 

25th April School re-opens for the Summer 
Term 

2nd May Early Bank Holiday Celebration 
School closed 

3rd May KS1 Testing Period 

6th May Year 5 Class Worship 

9th May KS2 SATs Week 

17th May Whole School Photographs 

27th May Year 6 Class Worship  
Queens Platinum Jubilee 
Celebration Day  
School closes for half term 

13th June School re-opens 

21st June Sports Day 

22nd July School closes for the  
Summer holidays 

5th September  Start of Autumn Term  
2022-2023 

21st October School closes for Half Term 

31st October School re-opens 

16th December School closes for Christmas holiday 

3rd January 
2023 

School reopens for Spring Term 

17th February School closes for half term 

27th February School re-opens 

31st March School closes for Easter holiday 

17th April School reopens for Summer Term 


